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April 23, 2014

The Honorable Anthony R. Foxx

United States Secretary of Transportation
United States Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Foxx,

I am submitting this letter of support for the City of San Antonio and their renewed focus in the
field of Transportation Planning. Efforts by the City of San Antonio to enhance its transportation
and land use planning are supported by the Alamo Area Metropolitan Planning Organization
(AAMPO) and seen as a means of implementing the AAMPO’s regional Metropolitan
Transportation Plan.

In particular, the City of San Antonio will prepare a Strategic Multi-Modal Transportation Plan
and a Comprehensive Plan that will address transportation and quality of life planning policies.
These tools will also help identify key projects on strategic corridors.

It 1s only through the cooperation of local, state, and federal partners, for both planning and
construction, that members of the AAMPO can best prepare for our collective transportation
future.

Respectfully,
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Isidro Martinez
Director
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